Licking Heights Alumni Association, Inc.

Meeting Minutes for November 15, 2005

Regular Meeting

Officers and Directors Attending:

Officers: Dan McDonnell, Bev DeNune

Directors: Bob and Milly Shaffer, Howard Emswiller, and Judy Gogolin

President Dan McDonnell called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm.

(Adjourned 7:55)

Since the minutes from the last meeting haven’t been provided from the stand-in for the lack of a secretary, there was no reading.
Presidents Report:

Dan announced that we need to work on ideas for newsletters to go out (at least two) to dues paying and mail list members. He suggested we work on articles having to do with the school system and things happening within. He declared he is working on getting articles on the summary of the successful marching band season, new football coach and season summary, and an article on the construction going on, to be tied to an article about the growth of enrollment. He prodded those present to come up with other ideas that could be put in the newsletter. He also suggested we make extra copies of newsletters to be put in district office and high school. Dan would like to see the newsletter go out the very beginning of the year.
Dan also worked on membership list on website to bring up to date.

Vice President Report:  Not present.

Treasurer:

Bev said there wasn’t much activity during this period. She deposited $365. Present balance of $2339.

Committee Reports:

Graduate Packages: No information from anyone about progress. Judy said she would get with Barb and start working on something.

Membership drive: Dan suggested that Bev and Tom head up this and work on setting a target date to get the flyers done and ready to go out. Decide on what should go on the flyer.
Banquet questionnaire: Dan mentioned that Tom had a sample and that his work is usually thorough, so he appointed Tom to provide the questionnaire, and it should go out in the first newsletter to membership.

Old Business: None at this time.

New Business: 

Date of next meeting: It was discussed on whether or not to have a December meeting---Motion by Bev and second by Judy to skip a December meeting. Motion carried.

Next meeting will be January 17, 2006.

Judy moved to adjourn, second by Howard, motion carried.
Dan McDonnell for absence of Secretary

